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Special Census Day Lunch 

Thursday 20th January 

Year 6 and Foundation Weigh and Measure  
 

The NHS nurses will be coming in on the following days to do the Foundation and Year 6 weigh and measure. 
Foundation – Tuesday 18th January 

Year 6 – Wednesday 19th January  
 

Break Time Snacks 

Please be reminded that break time 

snacks must be either fruit, veg or 

bread. 

We kindly ask that no crisps, biscuits 

or cereals bars are brought in for snack 

time.  

No foods containing NUTS are 

allowed in school.  

Thank you.  

School Car Park  

Due to a number of people using the car park, the gate will 

now be closed and only people with a school pass will be 

allowed access.  

This is to protect the safety of the children entering and 

exiting cars. Please ensure that children are not walking 

through the car park and that they use the pedestrian path. 

 Thank you. 

Foreign Currency  

We have noticed an increase in foreign currency coming 

in to the office. Please ensure that if you are making a 

payment that you double check the currency you are 

using.  Thank you.  

 

Headteachers Message  

 

It has been a great first full week back in school and the children 

have really shown that they are ready and happy to be back in 

school learning. They are all filled with enthusiasm for the term 

ahead and visitors to our school have commented on how 

engaged the children are. Shortly before Christmas Mrs Raisin led 

us in completing the revalidation of our Careers Mark and we have 

just received the report this week. The assessors were really 

impressed by the children they spoke to: 

Learners the assessor spoke with are all very enthusiastic and can 

tell the assessor about themselves and a range of inputs and 

experiences they have had to support their career learning and 

develop their aspirations and understanding of the world of work. 

They are successfully developing their self development, knowledge 

about the world of work and making links between themselves and 

their future aspirations. 

I am really proud that despite the pandemic we have managed to 

retain the careers mark and would like to thank Mrs Raisin and all 

of the staff who worked hard to ensure that we continue to give our 

pupils access to a wide range of fantastic experiences and 

opportunities. 



 

 

 

School Dinner Menu WC- 17/01/22  

 

 

Harley S – for writing a fantastic newspaper article this 

week about an escaped lion on the playground. He included 

the 5Ws and quotations to add detail. Harley also 

experimented with the language and features of newspaper 

articles, such as; revelation, exaggeration, speculation and 

sensation. 

Brodie W – for independently writing a super recount of his 

christmas day and always working so hard and listening and 

always working well independently. Well done keep up the 

good work. 

Willow H - For returning to school with an excellent 

attitude to learning. Willow has worked hard in all areas of 

the curriculum and thoroughly deserves this award. Long 

may this continue Willow! 

Annaballe T - For showing an excellent attitude within 

mathematics this week and using her problem solving skills 

to complete 3 x 2 multiplication questions. 

Stephen W - For putting 100% into his learning and for 

accepting a challenge! Stephen, you have really 

concentrated this week when carrying out your learning! 

Well done! 

Amelia G – For impressive netball skills, great throwing and 

catching skills. Amelia handled the ball with control and 

accuracy. Well Done Amelia! 

 

Zero Tolerance to Bullying 
 

 

As you know our school has a zero tolerance policy towards 
bullying.  As part of the our curriculum our children 
regularly learn about the importance of having respect for 
all and are all made aware of how they can be supported if 
something has happened in school which they are not 
happy about. We also teach the children about how to stay 
safe online and protect themselves from any forms of cyber 
bullying. 
  
Children will be taught that bullying is: 

• repeated behaviour that happens regularly; 
• deliberate. The bully wants to hurt, humiliate or 

harm the other child; 
• • an imbalance of power. It involves someone (or a 

group of people) who are stronger in some way that 
the person who is being bullied. They may be older, 
stronger, there may be more of them or they may 
have a ‘hold’ over the person (e.g. they know a 
secret about them). 
 

Children will learn that bullying is not: 
• a one-off fight or argument; 
• • when a friend is sometimes thoughtless. 

  
All of the work we do as a school helps us to stop bullying 
happening by: 

• Making sure that all children and adults mean the 
same thing when they talk about bullying; 

•  Helping children to understand how bullying feels 
for the person being bullied; 

•  Making sure that all children feel confident about 
telling an adult when they know that bullying is 
going on; 

•  Making sure that all children know exactly what to 
do if they are being bullied, and feel confident that 
something will be done to stop it; 

• Helping children enjoy, celebrate and respect the 
ways we are all different, as well as the ways in 
which we are similar, and to feel good about 
themselves 

 


